


Message from the Ombuds

It is a pleasure to share the seventh Annual to become familiar with the diverse issues that

Report from the Medical College of Wisconsin colleagues shardn confidencewith the Ombuds.

(MCW) Ombuds Office. It is an honor to serve 7KLV \HDU:V UHSRUW LQFOXGHYV L
as MCW Ombuds and to provide a confidential collected through the Ombuds Office Experience
resource for employee and organizational Survey as well as information on outreach efforts.

concerns. We are grateful to the individuals
who place their trust in our Office and to

the individuals and groups who willingly
participate in efforts to address the issues
brought to our attention.

We welcome comments and suggestions for
improving the Annual Report and for ensuring
that the services of the Ombuds are as beneficial
as possible to MCW staff, faculty and post
doctoral fellows. You may share your feedback

Our annual feedback to the MCW community is by contacting us directly or by completing
intended to inform you about the various concerns our anonymousOmbuds Office Experience
and priorities that staff, faculty and postdoctoral Survey Thank you for the opportunity to
fellows have discussed with us in the past year. serve the MCW community.

The Annual Report also allows potential visitors

Sincerely,
Natalie C. Fleury, JD Michelle Shasha, PhD Katie Geis
Ombuds Ombuds Assistant to the Ombuds
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